M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
December 4, 2017
RE:
BG-1 Application – Steeplechase Site Acquisition

This project consists of the acquisition of an approximately 65 acre parcel, part of which will be used for a new 600 student elementary school which will have the ability to be expanded to 950 students.  The entire parcel will be master planned and used for additional facilities in the future.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the site acquisition, as presented.


Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
